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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a really busy week at Eden with our KS1 trip to Bristol on Tuesday. It was a wonderful 
outing, and the children were so excited to see the wonderful landmarks like the Clifton suspension 
bridge and the SS Great Britain. Next up is KS2 on Tuesday with a different focus around street art. We 
know they will have a great time and learn lots. 
  
On Wednesday a group of children from Puffins and Swallows went 
to a dance festival at Park. They were wonderful and really got into 
the spirit of the event as you can see in the photo! Many thanks to Mrs 
Spearman and Miss Allin who took the children to the event.  
 
We wish everyone a safe and happy weekend. 
 

Mr Blunt, Ms Warner and Mrs Newman. 
 
      

 

Key Stage 1  - Bristol Trip 
 

Year 1s from Starlings and the Year 2s in Kingfisher class had a really enjoyable and successful trip 
to Bristol on Tuesday. This was to support their History enquiry this term learning all about Brunel, 

visiting the Clifton Suspension Bridge and the SS Great Britain.  
 

The children loved driving under the bridge on the coach and you could see the joy in their faces. All 
were a credit to Eden Park - well done all! A big thank you to the staff too who always make trips so 

meaningful for the children.  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
 

KS2 Bristol Trip Timings 
 

A reminder that Herons, Puffins & Swallows will need 
to be in school for 7:15 on Tuesday 18th for their trip to 
Bristol and they will be back to school to be collected 

around 5pm.  
 

Please send your child with 
a packed lunch that day, 

unless they have ordered a 
school packed lunch. 

Easter Bingo 
Our PTFA have organised an evening of 
Easter Bingo for Thursday 3rd April with 

a 6pm start. 
 

This will be for both adults and children 
to enjoy and promises to be a great 

evening. 
 

You can pay on the night and there will 
be some great prizes to be won.  

 

Mother’s Day Sale 
 

The PTFA will be making some 
Mothers Day Treats with the children 
for them to gift to Mum, Auntie, Sister 
or anyone who is special to them. 

 

 

These will then be for sale during 
lunch break on 25th & 26th March. If 
your child would like to purchase a 

treat, these will be available for £3.50 
each. 

Year 6 Meet The Teacher Evenings 
 

Year 6 meet the teacher evenings will be held on Tuesday 25th. Wednesday 
26th & Thursday 27th March. These can be booked via MCAS or a sign up 

sheet will be available with the class teachers. Please book as soon as you 
can to ensure you get your preferred time slot.  



 

Birthdays This Week 

Albi C,  Alby T  &  Bayley P 

Happy Birthday from all at  

Eden park!! 
 

 

Upcoming Community Events 
 
 



 

Keep an eye out for our next newsletter on: Friday 21st March 2025! 

 


